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July 14, 2021 

 

Greetings: 

Giving thanks to almighty God, our members, and supporters, I am writing to give you a brief update on the 

status of the ministry. First, I want to extend a special thank you to everyone that supported the ministry 

throughout the course of the pandemic enabling us to continue to offer a full range of services to our 

membership and this community. Even though we experienced a significant decline in financial support, God has 

guided us through a series of wise choices that have kept the ministry stable and pressing forward spiritually. 

Secondly, God has allowed the congregation to move from our temporary facilities and return to our fully 

operational church at 329 Sixth Avenue West, in beautiful downtown Bradenton, Florida. We are now meeting 

each Sunday at 10:00 A.M. for in person worship services while observing all CDC protocols. We are also offering 

live broadcasts of the morning worship services on Facebook and Youtube at Pathwayscfclive.  We will continue 

to offer the teleconference call-in option with certain limitations due to technical issues which we are working to 

resolve. You will be able to hear the message clearly but may be limited on musical clarity during the call 

Thursday evening Bible Study will remain available by teleconference for the immediate future. 

Finally, I am asking everyone to remain faithful in your commitment to serving the Lord with your whole heart. 

Also, please review your service and giving plans and if possible, support the ministry by volunteering to assist 

physically and financially with your tithes and offerings. I believe we all owe God a tremendous debt of gratitude 

and praise for His GRACE and MERCY He has shown us during the past fifteen months.  We ask for your prayers 

as we “Continue On The Journey”. 

In His Service, 

Willie Holley 
Willie Holley, Th.D. 

Senior Pastor 


